
From: tompfau15@gmail.com <tompfau15@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 12:35 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@PUC.NH.gov> 
Cc: BBergeron@town.rye.nh.us; ENGY: Litigation <Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov>; Nixon, Elizabeth 
<elizabeth.r.nixon@energy.nh.gov>; PUC: OCA Litigation <ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov>; 
mscruton@town.rye.nh.us 
Subject: Docket No. DE 22-001 - Town of Rye Request for Service List Change  

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 26, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Clerk’s Office 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 

Re: Docket No. DE 22-001 — Town of Rye Request for Service List Change  

 

To the Clerk’s Office: 

Please make the following change to the service list in the above docket: 

1. Add Matt Scruton, Town of Rye, mscruton@town.rye.nh.us 

 

Thank you, 

 
Thomas Pfau  
Co-Chairman, Rye Energy Committee, Town of Rye, NH 
15 Sea Glass Ln, Rye, NH 03870 
(603) 731-1581 
tompfau15@gmail.com 
 
Cc: Service List 
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